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June 6, 2012

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Northern Utilities. Inc., Docket Nos. DG 12-068, Corrections to
Tariff Pa~ie Revision Numbers

Dear Director Howland:

Northern Utilities Inc. (“Northern”) hereby submits an original and one copy of
the following corrected tariff pages:

Sixty- third Revised Page No. 39 — effective May 1, 2012, and
Sixty- fourth Revised Page No. 39 — effective June 1, 2012.

These pages are submitted to correct for erroneous page revision numbers
and replace the previously submitted pages listed below:

Sixty- second Revised Page No. 39 — effective May 1, 2012, and
Sixty- third Revised Page No. 39 — effective June 1, 2012.

It appears Northern used Sixty-second Revised Page No. 39 twice. This
submission rectifies this error. Other than the page reference and issuance date,
there are no other changes to these tariff pages.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, do not hesitate to contact me.

Geoi~e H. Simmons
Manager Regulatory SeMces

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842

Phone: 603-773-6534
Fax: 603-773-6734

Enclosure

Very Truly Yours,

~4LO~A
George H. Simmons Jr.

simmons@unitil.com
cc: Susan Geiger, Orr & Reno


